
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  John Beerman 
From: John Weidl, City Manager; Becky Magestro, Chief of Staff 
Date: 4/22/24 
Re: Term Expiration- Plan and Architectural Review Commission 
 

Dear John Beerman, 
Thank you for your service to our community. As the City of Whitewater approaches another 
period of growth and change, we want to extend our gratitude for your invaluable 
contributions to our community.  
 
As you may be aware, your current term is set to expire on April 30, 2024. It is with great hope 
that we would like to see you continue your journey with us. Your experience and insight are 
assets that we would be privileged to retain as we look to the future.   
 
Please take a moment to reflect on the possibility of renewing your term. Should you decide to 
stay and further contribute to our collective goals, or if you have any questions regarding the 
next steps, I encourage you to reach out to my Chief of Staff, Becky Magestro, at 262-473-0101 
or via email at bmagestro@whitewater-wi.gov. 
 
 Again, thank you for your dedication and the remarkable difference you have made in our 
community. We look forward to possibly continuing this journey with you. 
 
Best- 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/RLM 
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